
I am not in favor of eliminating day light savings time. I do not feel it is in the interest of the 
public to reduce the evening daylight in the summer months by an hour. Waiting an 
 
The summer months already invole sunrise close to 5am. We do not need the sun riding at 4am. 
Most of the public also enjoys the extra hour of evening daylight during the summer months. 
Our summer months are short lived in North Dakota. It is nice to be able to make the most of the 
daylight hours while we have them. 
 
I also do not believe this issue should be decided by a select chosen few of the legislature. If 
there is going to be a change, it should be decided by a ballot measure with the vote of the 
people of North Dakota. This would ensure proper representation of the public.  


